* s , gu—

c?_ltl)éﬁu Ambition, Altruism, Achievement iy | ol

FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS . .. 8

&

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Perton Middle School.

We are delighted that you have chosen Perton Middle School for your child and we are looking
forward to working in partnership with you on the next stage of your child's educational journey.

Ahead of transition day, we invite you to join us for Induction Evening on Tuesday 27 July at 6.00
p.m. Parents, carers and students are welcome to attend this evening where we will display
uniform and share general information about school. Students will be able to meet with members
of the pastoral team to ask any questions they might have.

Prior to this meeting, it is important that you log onto https://www.pertonmiddle.com/2024 and
complete the data collection sheet. At the end of the page, you will be asked to let us know how
many seats you would like to reserve at the induction evening.

Wednesday 3rd July Transition Day

As present Year 5, 6 and 7 do not follow a full transition day, part of this day will be spent in new
form groups with children getting to know their form tutor and other members of their form.
Students will then follow their usual timetable in their current form groups and students joining us
from September will be assigned to one of these groups, so that they can experience everyday
school life. Students should wear their current school uniform on this day.

The schedule will be as follows:

e 9:00 a.m. Parents/Carers to bring their child to Perton Middle School main gate
(playground).

e 2:40 p.m. Dismissal from Perton Middle School to parents/carers (please let us know via
the office if you have made arrangements for someone else to collect your child).

On the day, students are invited to try a school dinner. There will be no charge for school dinners
on this day and we encourage students to sample a Middle School meal. To ensure that we cater
for the right number of children, please ensure that you have ordered using the data collection
sheet (link above). If your child prefers to bring their own lunch, that is fine.

If you have any queries, or if we can provide any additional support, please feel free to contact Mrs
Prior by email on: jpi@sslp.uk or via reception on 01902 758244 or Mr Rowley on Nry@sslp.uk

We are all looking forward to welcoming our new students and thank you for your support in
ensuring a successful transition from their current school.
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